
 
 

 

Flight Resumption and Commercial Policy Updates 
 
Dear valued trade partner, 

We are communicating an update to our Passenger Guidelines Policy, as well as our expected flight 

resumption date on the Lisbon-Doha route. 

Please be reminded that due to restrictions imposed by Portuguese government, our flights 

to/from Lisbon are suspended until 31th July. We are planning to resume our flights on 

the 03rd August, subject to governmental approval. 

Passenger Guidelines Update - Commercial Policy Ref 1059 Version 1.7.6 
  

  

For the full Passenger Guidelines 1.7.6 policy: 
  

Click here 

 

We appreciate you are choosing Qatar Airways and we are here to support any questions or concerns 
you may have. 
 

 

https://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=79196390&msgid=168859&act=C091&c=1760263&destination=https%3A%2F%2Fstaticapp.icpsc.com%2Ficp%2Fresources%2Fmogile%2F1760263%2F0ead18082ebf3ecf53af1fa431f7bafa.pdf%3Ff_type%3Dfile%26f_name%3DPassenger%2520Guidelines%2520v1.7.6%2520v2.pdf&cf=26731&v=6b8bc00c65200e0bac4166d8861ad4c0723572c99047fa5b1f73da192572326a


________________________________------------_________________________________________ 
For further information, please visit our trade portal or contact us through e-mail or phone. 

Please kindly submit your queries in English. 

Sales support: qrsalessupport@pt.qatarairways.com 

Ticket office: qrticketoffice@pt.qatarairways.com 

Reservations Contact Center at +351 21 122 1824. 

We do understand these hard times for us all and we are trying to help you and our customers 
as best as possible. 

Stay healthy & all the best to you and your teams. 

Sincerely yours,  
  
A equipa da Qatar Airways Portugal 
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